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Community Notification October 2019

Project update

The North Strathfield Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW
Government initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering
accessible, modern, secure and integrated transport infrastructure.

Work completed in September included:

o installation of external walls, roofing and
screen to new lift structures

o initial installation of new handrails and shield
plating at new lift locations

o installation of electrical and communication
systems

e concrete footpath work for the new Hamilton
Street access ramp lift located on Platform 3

o installation of lift cars and equipment.

Hamilton Street East

The newly constructed accessible footpath from
Hamilton Street East to Platform 3 is now open.
Temporary fencing and handrails are still in place
on the accessible footpath.

The kiss and ride zones located on Queen Street
and Hamilton Street East are also now open for
use.

Photo of the lift at North Strathfield Station

Work planned for October
During October, work will continue on:

e commissioning of newly installed lift cars and equipment
o installation of new handrails and kick plates at the new lifts
e start of landscaping.

For more information call 1800 684 490,
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/north-strathfield

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465




Weekend work — Saturday 26 October to Monday 28 October

Subject to approval, weekend work will be carried out from 4am Saturday 26 October to 2am
Monday 28 October 2019. Activities will include: regrading of platforms, downpipe and stormwater
drainage work, electrical and communications installation, removal of construction hoarding, and
completion of lift shafts and new sections of footbridge.

To ensure the safety of our customers, the community and staff, some of this work will be

completed during night time.

Platform 3 work and temporary pedestrian detour

Due to the regrading of Platform 3, pedestrian access to the footbridge will be temporarily closed
for the duration of this work. The footbridge will be closed from 4am Saturday 26 October to 2am
Monday 28 October 2019. A pedestrian detour will be in place via the Pomeroy Street bridge.
Signage will be in place to assist the community with this detour.
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Italian

Il presente documento contiene importanti informazioni sulle
iniziative nel campo del trasporto pubblico nella vostra zona. Se
desiderate i servizi di un interprete, contattate il Servizio traduzioni
e interpreti al numero 131 450 indicando di voler parlare con la
Transport Projects Division al numero (02) 9200 0200. L'interprete
vi aiuterd a condurre la conversazione telefonica.

Chinese
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For more information call 1800 684 490,

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require the
services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call
Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/north-strathfield

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465
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